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December 27, 2017 
 
To: Mayor Michael D. Quill, Councilor Terrence Cuddy, Councilor Debra McCormick, Councilor 
James Giannettino, Councilor Dia Carabajal 
 
From: Chuck Mason, City Clerk 
 
CC: City Manager Jeff Dygert, City Comptroller Laura Wills 
 
Re: December 2017 NYSOSC Audit Report 
__________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 This is to notify you that the fiscal affairs of the City of Auburn, New York for the period 
beginning on July 1, 2015 and ending on March 9, 2017 have been examined by the Office of the 
State Comptroller and that the report of examination prepared by the Office of the State Comptroller 
has been filed in the Office of the City Clerk, first floor of Memorial City Hall, 24 South Street in 
Auburn, where it is available as a public record for inspection by all interested persons.  The report is 
also available at the Office of the City of Auburn Comptroller. The report may be viewed at the City 
Clerk and City Comptroller page on the City of Auburn’s website www.AuburnNY.gov. 
 
 Following this notification the public will be officially notified by a legal notice that will be 
published within ten days in the City’s newspaper of record, the Citizen. 
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